
DAILY NOTICES 
TE PANUI 

DAY 1 – Thursday 09th March 2023 
TE RA 1 – Taite 09th Maehe 2023 
Duty Deputy Principal: Mr. Morton 

 

Forgotten items and Deliveries for Students- 
The school office/reception is not able to accept deliveries for students from either caregivers or companies. 
We do not take lunch, cash, books, projects or sports equipment; it is the student’s responsibility to manage 
themselves. The school vision is to actively support students to achieve their highest ability and this includes 
organisation of self, therefore unless it is an urgent medical or exam related item, the office/reception has 
instructions to advise caregivers we cannot accept them. Thank you. 
 
CHESS CLUB - Attention chess enthusiasts! We are meeting at M7 (Maths Building) every Friday at 
lunchtime. Come join us for some friendly games and sharpen your chess skills. 

 

Auditions for Co-curricular Dance groups 2023 -Auditions for Ballet, Jazz, Contemporary and Hip Hop Dance 
groups are coming up in Weeks 7 & 8 of this term.  
Further information and sign-up sheets can be found in the Dance studio. If you have any questions, please 
see Miss Maxwell or Miss Richards in the Dance Studio.   
 
S H R E K   T H E   M U S I C A L  ! ! !   S H R E K   T H E   M U S I C A L  ! ! !   S H R E K   T H E   M U S I C A L  ! ! !    
Tickets are ON SALE NOW for our 2023 full-scale musical production! $16 for students/staff/senior citizens 
and $20 for adults. Buy at the school Finance Office (pay wave is preferred please) or online at 
www.trybooking.com (search for Shrek). FOUR SHOWS ONLY! 7pm on 30 & 31 March, 2pm & 7pm on 1 April. 

Chinese night decoration- Hello! If you are interested in being a part of the Chinese night decoration team 
this year, please come along to A7 this Thursday lunchtime for more information. If you have any questions, 
feel free to email rangicacc@gmail.com. Hope to see you then! 

Relay for Life 2023 - join the Rangi team  
This year the event is being held at the Millennium on Saturday 1st April 10am-10pm.  
Get your friends together and come and have heaps of fun whilst helping the Cancer Society in the fight 
against cancer. This is a fundraising event and for Juniors can be part of service for your Junior Diploma and 
will go on every participants Student Profile. 
Pick up a permission slip from the Deans Area and sign up online to join our team.  
See Mrs Gale in the Year 10 Deans Office if you have any questions.  

UNICEF General Meeting - This year, UNICEF at Rangitoto is raising funds to support the “Yemen Crisis” 
appeal. There are many fun opportunities available that could count towards your Junior Diploma, student 
profile or university applications. If you are interested in being involved in UNICEF this year, come along to 
sign up at our general meeting on Thursday 9th March in B3 or B1 at lunchtime. If you cannot make the 
meeting, join the google classroom (hb42igr). See you all there! 

Y9 READERS' CUP - Are you in year 9? Do you love reading and want to represent your school in this year's 
Readers' Cup? We will be holding a competition on Weds 15 March at lunchtime to pick a team. The winning 
students will read 6 books and meet weekly to learn all about them, ready to compete against 9 other North 
Shore schools in June. If this sounds like something you would like to do, please email 
fiona.oconnell@cloud.rangitoto.school.nz or call into the library to add your name to the list before 4pm 
Monday 13th March. 

Rangi Rainbow is on again - Lunchtime in the Library. What plans for the end of Pride Month do you 
have?  See you all there. 

http://www.trybooking.com/
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mailto:fiona.oconnell@cloud.rangitoto.school.nz


Ignite Christian Club - Friday lunch time in M2. Welcoming all Christians and anybody who is curious about 
Christianity. Come and meet some new friends and have a great time together.  

Cultural Networking Club (CNC) - Hey guys! We are so happy to announce that CNC is back for 2023!! Do 
you want to learn more about culture? Do you want to meet lots of new people? Eat amazing food from 
around the world? Play fun games? THEN JOIN CNC! CNC can be a great addition to your student profile or 
junior diploma too! 
Come to E5 at lunchtime on Friday 10th of March for our first general meeting! Join the classroom with the 
code “qt4s5k5” and follow us @rangi_cnc on Instagram 

If you have any questions, feel free to email 163566@cloud.rangitoto.school.nz  

We look forward to seeing you there :)  

WEDNESDAY 15TH MARCH - LIBRARY CLOSED PERIOD 5 AND AFTER SCHOOL  

We have to close at the end of lunchtime on Wednesday 15th March for maintenance.  Reopen as usual 
8am Thursday Morning. 

SENIORS 
 

Earth and Space Science Scholarship - Meetings in S20 Thursday lunchtimes. We are currently covering 
Astronomy. 
 

On-Screen, Public Speaking & Screen Acting Workshop (FREE STAR Course) 
This course is run by Paulus Romjin, who has worked with many inspiring people including TV presenters, 
actors, and sports personalities 
If you have acting ambitions or want to make a stronger impression when speaking this workshop will 
increase your awareness of what you need to do to prepare for a screen test or a speaking event. Book on 
this course now only 3 spaces left. 
 
First Aid Course (FREE for seniors) Book on this course now 
This is a practical, hands-on course designed to help the First Aiders understand what they are doing and 
why, with emphasis being placed on the saving and sustaining of life. This course is based on practical 
exercises and group work providing a stimulating and non-threatening mode of learning. 
Date:            Thursday 28 April 2022, 1 day (School Holidays) 
Time:           8.30 am – 4.30 pm  

Venue:         Rangi Centre, Rangitoto College 

Swim instructor- Part time  
We are a boutique Swim School located in Albany, looking for another outgoing person to join our team! 
You must love the water and love working with children. Basic knowledge of Freestyle, Backstroke, 
Breaststroke and Butterfly would be an advantage, but training will be provided.  
This is a rewarding job, as you will be playing a real part in teaching children to swim.  
We are looking for someone who is really keen, and wants to make a difference!  We have afternoon shifts 
available from 3.45 till 6.45, and Saturday from 12.00 till 3.00.  
Please contact Debbie with some information about yourself -  
albany@jumpswimschools.co.nz. 

Mentors for Junior Emerging Scholars - Are you a senior student who has moved from mainstream classes 
into extension classes? Are you looking to support other students in their academic studies? Do you think 
you have wisdom experience that would be good to share with junior students? Come along to E13 on 
Thursday the 9th at lunchtime to find out more about how you can support the Junior Emerging Scholars 
program.  

mailto:163566@cloud.rangitoto.school.nz
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MUSIC 
 
ASKING TO USE ROOMS in the MUSIC DEPARTMENT 
Please note: rooms in the Music Department are FIRST & FOREMOST for the use of students and staff 
involved in Curriculum Music, Co-Curricular Music Groups (including weekly sectionals rehearsals) and in 
our Music Tuition Programme. 
Students CANNOT BOOK ROOMS IN ADVANCE, so please do not email the staff requesting a room for the 
following day/week. 
The only way to request a room is to ask at the Music Staffroom IN PERSON at interval or lunchtime. 
Priority will always be given to students in curriculum Music, co-curricular Music groups and Music Tuition. 
 

SPORT 
 
Year 10 Boys Football Trials  
Any year 10 boys interested in playing football, trials are being held over the next two weeks.  
Trial #1 – Tuesday 7th March from 3:30pm-5pm on the Science Fields. 
Trial #2 – Tuesday 14th March from 3:30pm-5pm on the Science Fields. 
Please make sure you have registered before attending the trials.  
 

AQUATHON - Any students who are interested in competing at the College Sport Aquathon (Swim and Run), 
please come and see Natasha at the Sports Office to sign up. 
Students can compete individually or as a team (2 people).  
 

Netball Umpires - if you are interested in being a netball umpire for our 2023 season, please complete the 
form in the ink below: 
https://forms.gle/VeTKcBo9q2rPbnXK8  
If you are needing any further information, please see Nataleigh in the Sport office  

BADMINTON SIGN UP - SENIOR COMPETITIVE  
Calling all senior badminton players wanting to play competitive Badminton to meet Miss Wiki in Gym 2 on 
Friday at lunchtime. All trial information will be given at the meeting on Friday. See you all there.  
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